
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO:  NED WATERBURY, ZBA 

FROM:  NANCY WEBER, PLANNING BOARD  

SUBJECT: STEVE DEGONE, VARIANCE 

DATE:  11/4/2021 

CC: 

  

 
As of the regular meeting on November 1, 2021, the Planning Board approves the variance for Mr. 
Steve DeGone’s subdivision application and urges the ZBA to grant the subdivision request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


